
Davington Primary School 
Priory Row, Davington, Faversham, Kent. ME13 7EQ 

Tel:   (01795) 532401 Fax:  (01795) 537971 
Headteacher: Mr. C. Saint BA (Ed) Hons NPQH 

e-mail: headteacher@davington.kent.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

29th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We welcome you and your children to Year 2. We are looking forward to a successful and happy 

year, full of enjoyable learning. 

 

Topics for the Term 

 

Our topic this term is ‘Oh the places we will go’. The children will find out about some of the 

Geography and History of our town. We will be looking at how transport has developed over the 

years and the children will be inventing their own vehicles. In Science the children will be learning 

about materials and living things in the local environment. The children will be reading books by a 

selection of well known children’s authors such as Judith Kerr, Roald Dahl and Quentin Blake. In R.E. 

we will be finding out about Hindu Gods and Goddesses.   

 

Indoor PE  

 

Please ensure your child’s PE kit is in school. Our PE days are as follows:  

 

 2B and 2M: Wednesday- Indoor PE when swimming has finished 

  

 

Outdoor P.E./Swimming 

 

2M and 2B - Monday- swimming and Friday outdoor games 

 

 

For Outdoor P.E. the children will need trainers and a tracksuit. Please ensure children with 

shoulder length hair or longer have their hair tied back. If your child has pierced ears, their earrings 

will need to be removed before this session. Please ensure your child’s PE kit is in a suitable bag and 

labelled clearly with their full name and class. 

 

Homework 

 

Year 2 children need to read with an adult every day. Please note if you hear your child read in their 

reading record book. 

 

The children will be given their group spelling words to learn on a Friday. They will have a short 

spelling test on the following Friday. 

 

The children will have Maths homework on a Friday. This needs to be handed in by Thursday please.  
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Water 
 

It is important that children drink plenty of water throughout the day. In order to do this, 

children need a named water bottle that they can use during the day.  Please make sure this 

does not leak and has a ‘sports top’ lid.  These can be bought in the school office. The children 

are strongly encouraged to drink water, not squash.   

 

Break Time Snacks 

 

Key Stage One children currently receive a piece of fruit at break times. This will be continuing 

this year. If you would rather provide your child with their own snack, please refer to the 

Parent Handbook for guidance as we like to ensure that we are promoting healthy eating within 

the school. 

 

 

Arriving at school 

 

We have an ‘open door’ policy and are always ready to discuss any urgent problems with you 

in the morning when you bring your child to school. However, if you want to have a longer 

discussion about your child, please make an appointment to talk to us after school – thank you. 

 

 

Collecting your child 

 

At the end of the school day your child will be taken to the basketball court on the top 

playground. The children are instructed to remain with school staff until they see the adult 

responsible for collecting them and a member of staff has approved. Please ensure that we are 

aware that you have collected your child. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
  

 

 

Mrs Bunting, Mrs Oliver and Mrs Milne 

Year 2 Class Teachers 

 

 


